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Rep. Sanfelippo Renews Call for Election Oversight and Accountability  
 

  

Following today’s joint public hearing of the Wisconsin Assembly and Senate Campaigns and Elections Committees 

regarding irregularities in how state election laws and protocols were followed for the November 3rd, 2020 election, 

State Representative Joe Sanfelippo (R–New Berlin) issued the following statement: 

 

“Based on what we heard at today’s hearing, I remain deeply concerned about whether state election 

laws were properly followed in last month’s general election. That is why I renew my call for an in-

depth audit to carefully examine whether the procedures implemented and actions taken in conducting 

that election were in full and uniform compliance with all of our existing laws and regulations. We 

have to ensure that all future elections can take place free from the cloud of doubt that has come to 

surround this election as reports of voting irregularities began to spread.  

It is critically important that we take a careful, methodical, and transparent look at how this past 

election transpired in order to guarantee consistent future compliance across the state with all of our 

election laws and to ensure accountability for those people we entrust to oversee and conduct our 

elections. Our democracy depends on fair elections whose results are trusted and accepted by all of its 

citizens, regardless of how they may have voted.” 

  

### 

 

The 15th Assembly District includes most of West Allis and the northern half of New Berlin. 

https://maps.legis.wisconsin.gov/?asm=15&single=y

